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This is to inform all the Students, Faculty Members and Staff that, colleges of
EPGI (EPCET. EPCHE, FPCP, EPCPT, FPCN, NRCN and EPPUC) will

remain closed on 8™ April 2024, on account to continuous holidays of Ugads

Note: University examination process should go on as usual. Principals need to
ensure that all the academic works (if any) should go on without any

discrepancy in the above-mentioned date
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